
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
Inter-Department Communication

DATE: October 11, 2012
AT (OFFICE): NHPUC

FROM: Robert J. Wyatt
Utility Analyst IV

SUBJECT: Staff Recommendation
DM 12-222 Good Energy, L.P.
Natural Gas Aggregator Registration Application

TO: Debra Rowland
Executive Director

August 16, 2012 Staff filed a recommendation to approve the Good Energy gas
aggregator registration application. On August 17, 2012 Staff recommended a temporary
suspension of consideration to approve this registration based on new information of a complaint
related to certain electric aggregator activities by Good Energy in New Hampshire. Based on the
August 23, 2012 Secretarial Letter stating the Commission will take no further action, Gas
Division Staff recommends that the Commission now move forward on its consideration for
approval of the Good Energy gas aggregator registration application.

Should you have any questions regarding this registration application, please do not
hesitate to contact Robert Wyatt of the Gas/Water Division.

Cc: Service List (electronically)


